To: Asia Pacific Quality Network (APQN)

From: Afghanistan Ministry of Higher Education-
Quality Assurance and Accreditation Agency
Date: July 21, 2015

Dear Asia Pacific Quality Network,

The Afghanistan Quality Assurance and Accreditation Agency endorses that the Second National
Higher Education Strategic Plan: 2015-2019 Action Plan and Budget has approved a budget line
of (81,639,000) for the entire activities of Quality Assurance and Accreditation during the five
years of NHESP-II (201 5.2019) that will be covered by the Ministry of Higher Education and
the donor support.

This note is written as a testimony to the Membership Criteria Sheet of the AQPN (Criteria 6-
Resources) that the Quality Assurance and Accreditation Agency of Afghanistan’s Ministry of
Higher Education is seeking membership.

Sincerely,

Prof. Homa Khalid
Director of Quality Assurance and Accreditation
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